
Follow-Up on Your Prenatal Care 

Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for visiting us for your recent prenatal care appointment on [Date]. We appreciate 

your commitment to ensuring the health and well-being of you and your baby. 

As discussed during your appointment, here are the important points to remember: 

• Next Scheduled Appointment: [Date and Time] 

• Recommended Tests: [List any tests]  

• Medications: [List any prescribed medications] 

• Symptoms to Watch: [List any specific symptoms to monitor] 

If you have any questions or concerns before your next appointment, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to our office. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


